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Southside Notices 21-02-2021 

 

 Congregational Meeting 

Our first meeting as a congregation this year (and in fact only our second) 
will be on Sunday 28 February at 3.00pm at our Tarragindi Centre, 24 
Pope Street, Tarragindi. 
  
Business will include: 
o adoption of budget for 2021 
o endorsement of the decision of the church council "to sell the 
property of Holland Park Central (1004 Logan Road, Holland Park) with 
the proceeds to be used to purchase a suitable income generating asset 
and that a portion of the proceeds to be used for an intentional missional 
initiative. 
o reception of annual report for 2020 
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Thank you 

to all the helpers, who so willingly gave of their 
time to erect and dismantle gazebos;  
set up and clean up after morning tea (what a 
great assortment of delicacies!) ; green in 
preparation and then deforest the Tarragindi 
church at the end of Sunday, February 14th . 

 Rev David MacGregor’s final service was 
streamed to all our churches under the watchful 
eye of Mr Griffin and his band of  helpers.  Very 
impressive! 

                                                                                                                              
Great effort, everyone!! 

                                                                                                               
(and the rain held off! Thank you, God) 

 

What’s On 

Mega Garage Sale – Saturday 13th March 7.00am – 12.00pm 
Mt Gravatt Centre – Cnr Hicks and Springwood Streets, Mt Gravatt 
  
Our garage sales are renowned for their huge array of goods and also their sense of community. 
Books, homebake, vintage and retro, bricabrac, plants, furniture and clothing - so much to see and buy. 
 
For good quality donations of goods please bring to the Mt Gravatt Centre on Wednesday mornings 
between 9.30am and 11.30am or Sundays from 10.00am. For special drop offs, please contact Rev 
Esteban Lievano or Carolyn Coombes at carolyn.coombes@outlook.com. Donations must be received by 

Sunday 28th February for sorting and quarantine. 
 
If you would like to volunteer, please contact Rev Esteban Lievano. 
 
This is a COVID Safe Event. 
  
Fun, Friendship and Fellowship (3Fs) 

An invitation is extended to members of our SSUC congregation to attend our 3F's Community Seniors 

Club on Tuesday 2nd March at our Tarragindi Centre Hall to be entertained by Tenor/Baritone Rolf 

Grubwinkler who will be singing songs from Musical Theatre & Movie Songs, Negro Spirituals & some well 

know Hymns.  Club starts at 9.30am with Morning Tea served at 9.45am and Concert due to commence 

at 10.30am.  Cost is only $8 which includes the Morning Tea & Concert.   Due to Covid restrictions on Hall 

Nos. and also for catering purposes if you wish to attend could you RSVP our President Jenny Pengelly 

on 0402906021 - Email: pengellyd@optusnet.com.au 

or our Secretary Di Perkins on 0431816550 - E-Mail: wperkins@bigpond.com on or before week-end of 

27th - 28th Feb. 

 

What’s On Booklet 

Beginning in March, we will be producing a What’s On Booklet every three months. This will have 
information about all our regular groups, as well as any special events we might be holding. The 
information will be shown as an advertisement type format which will help everyone to know what groups 
we have across Southside and potentially allow people to connect in with a group that interests them. 

mailto:carolyn.coombes@outlook.com
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If you are a coordinator of a group or multiple groups, including bible studies or home groups, could you 
please email Rachel Manton at rachel.manton@ssuc.org.au or phone her in the church office on 3848 
7093 with the following details: 

Name of Group 
1 sentence to explain the group. 
Das and times you meet (include information for instance if you only meet during terms) 
Any cost involved including if a donation is appreciated. 
Contact person (email and phone) 
Any pictures or logos that you associate with your group. 

 

Also if your group is planning a special event for March, April or May, could you please email a flyer to 
Rachel. 

Please have this information sent by Wednesday 24th February to allow production of the booklet. 
Information may be edited. 

Worship 
Rev Estevan Lievano – Worship Minister 

worship@ssuc.org.au 
  
Easter Services 

For our Good Friday and Easter Sunday services, we will be having allocated seating at our Tarragindi 
and Mt Gravatt Centres. Further details including the link for pre-registration will be in the next notice sheet. 

 Worship Services 

Date 21st February 28th February 7th March (HC) 

Mt Gravatt 8.30am Esteban Lievano Jock Dunbar Esteban Lievano 

Tarragindi 8.30am Jock Dunbar David Fender David Fender 

Online 9 am Esteban Lievano Jock Dunbar David Fender 

Holland Park 
10.00am 

Esteban Lievano Jock Dunbar Esteban Lievano 

Yeronga 10.00am Jock Dunbar David Fender David Fender 

MT Gravatt 5 pm   Esteban Lievano 

Bible Reading Luke 10:25-42 Luke 13:1-9,31-35 Luke 15:1-32 

 

Children Youth and Families 

Ps Richard Moors – Children Youth and Families Pastor 

cyf@ssuc.org.au 
 
Pray for Me 
In 2021 we will be trialling a campaign called “Pray for Me”.  This will see us matching up a child/young 
person/family, with 3 older people to pray for them for the year.  You can either sign up online from the 
CYF page of the church website, or on a sheet at one of our worship centres.    You might opt to be a 
family who wants others to pray for you.  Or a young person who wants people to pray for you.  Or to be 
someone who will pray for others.  For each of those who are praying for others you will receive a booklet 
which will act as a guide for the year. 
 
Sunday School 
For Sunday School to return we need people to volunteer as teachers or as helpers.  Could you please 
talk to Richard Moors to let us know your availability. 
 
 
 
 

mailto:rachel.manton@ssuc.org.au
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Amplify Conference 
This year is taking place at four centres across Brisbane, as well as in regional locations and online on 6th 
March.   If you would like to attend it is $40 if you register before 24th February ($30 for students).  Prices 
rise by $10 after this time.   I have attended the last three years and always found them great times.  I will 
be attending the hub at Gateway Baptist this year.  So why don’t you join me.  There is teaching relating 
to ministry with children, youth and RI.  If you need help with funding please talk to me. 
 

New Missions 

Rev Jock Dunbar – New Missions Minister 
new.mission@ssuc.org.au   
 

MEG update 

Join OurMEG, an online emailing group 

In the meantime, I’d like to invite you to join our mailing list OurMEG. By joining, you can hear a little more 
about what’s happening with the MEG, as well as engage in some conversation about the things we’re 
learning, reading, doing, hearing and sharing. We’d love to hear about your hopes and journey in mission 
too! 

Join by contacting Jock at jock.dunbar@ssuc.org.au or text/call Jock on 0410 400 940 

Outreach 
Rev Esteban Lievano – Outreach Minister 
outreach@ssuc.org.au 

Spiritual Growth 

Rev Jock Dunbar – Spiritual Growth Minister 
spiritual.growth@ssuc.org.au 

Resources 

Rachel Manton - Administrator 
admin@ssuc.org.au 

Office Hours 
The church office is located at 58 Kadumba Street, Yeronga. 
Office hours are Monday to Friday 9am to 2pm 
 
Giving 
Thank you for your ongoing financial contribution to our congregation. As we spend longer in lock down 
people are discovering alternative ways to give their offerings. These include: 
 

• Setting up electronic funds transfers (EFT) (or asking their children to do so). 
Our bank account details are  

Name:  Southside Uniting Church 
BSB:  014-202 
Account: 4736-88757 

• Posting a cheque to the church office at 58 Kadumba street, Yeronga Qld 4104 

• Banking the money direct through a bank branch 

• Asking the person who delivers the weekly worship materials to return with your offering. 

We are now able to offer giving of tithes and offerings via credit card. There are two ways that you can 
do this: 

1. Click on this link 
https://southsideuc.ucareapp.com/payments/embed/1?type=Offering&title=SSUC 
Credit%20Card%20Giving.&iframe=true and complete the details. 

2. Phone the church office on 3848 7093 and provide your credit card details over the phone. 

mailto:jock.dunbar@ssuc.org.au
https://southsideuc.ucareapp.com/payments/embed/1?type=Offering&title=SSUC%20Credit%20Card%20Giving.&iframe=true
https://southsideuc.ucareapp.com/payments/embed/1?type=Offering&title=SSUC%20Credit%20Card%20Giving.&iframe=true
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Notices 

For notices to be included in this newsletter please email notices@ssuc.org.au or phone the office on 
3848 7093. The next newsletter will be issued on 7th March 2021. Please have notices in by 9am 
Thursday 4th March. 

Good News Story 

Generous Donation 

At the end of last year, a local community group the Yeronga Indoor Bowls Club that used the hall at our 

Yeronga Centre for quite a number of years unfortunately had to discontinue operating for various reasons. 

The group had found immense support through the history of the Yeronga Community and more recently 

Southside, that they wanted to give something back. They decided that they wanted the balance of their 

bank account to be donated to Southside and distributed amongst some of our groups that support 

community focussed initiatives. Accordingly, the following groups received a portion of the funds as 

follows:  

Men’s Shed $500 
Girl’s Brigade $250 
Boys Brigade $250 
Yeronga Day Fellowship and SAGE the balance of approximately $50 each 

Each of our groups have greatly appreciated the donations and the generosity. We give thanks to the 

Yeronga Indoor Bowls Club for their donation and the way they wanted to give back to our local community. 

Thank you! 

If you have a good news story of God’s transforming power within our Congregation and/or Community. 
Please email through to notices@ssuc.org.au so we can share the Good News! 

mailto:notices@ssuc.org.au
mailto:notices@ssuc.org.au
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Contact Us: 

General Enquiries 

hello@ssuc.org.au // 07 3848 7093 // 58 Kadumba st, Yeronga  

for notices notices@ssuc.org.au 

 

Ministry Team: 

Rev David Fender 

Lead Minister and Minister for Spiritual Growth 

david.fender@ssuc.org.au // 0413 314 995 

Day off on Friday 

Rev Jock Dunbar 

Holland Park & Yeronga Community Minister and Minister for New Missions 

jock.dunbar@ssuc.org.au // 0410 400 940 

Day off on Friday 

Rev Esteban Liévano 

Mt Gravatt Community Minister and Minister for Outreach 

esteban.lievano@ssuc.org.au // 0407 731 950 

Day off on Monday 

Rev David MacGregor 

Tarragindi Community Minister and Minister for Worship & Pastoral Care 

david.macgregor@ssuc.org.au // 0414 392 802 

Day off on Friday 

Ps Richard Moors 

Children, Youth and Families Pastor 

richard.moors@ssuc.org.au // 0408 446 281 

Day off on Monday 

Rachel Manton 

Administrator 

rachel.manton@ssuc.org.au // 0427 257 920 

Day off on Saturday and Sunday 

 

Church Council: 

Chair 

Craig Gibson 

chair@ssuc.org.au // 0433 680 489 

Treasurer 

Dave Allen 

treasurer@ssuc.org.au // 0407 742 555 

Secretary 

Gaye Pitman 

secretary@ssuc.org.au // 0409 893 392 
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